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Councillor Chris Lines was appointed the Mayor of Sedgefield in May 2016. 

“I’m hugely honoured to have been appointed to this role.  I have lived in Sedgefield for most 

of my life, as have many of my family.  I loved growing up here, was later married here and 

now I run a business in the Manor House in the centre of the town, and my wife and I are 

bringing up our own children here too.  There have been changes in Sedgefield over the years 

and, inevitably, more are on the horizon.  However, there has always been a really strong 

community spirit here and it’s really important that we sustain that for this and future 

generations.  As Mayor of Sedgefield, I aim to play my role in doing so over the next 12 

months. I hope that residents and businesses will be keen to work with me on events and 

initiatives that will benefit some very deserving charities and I will welcome any offers of 

support.” 

Chris Lines raised money during the year for three specific charities: 

 The Lullaby Trust, which provides specialist support for bereaved families and anyone 

affected by a sudden infant death. The trust has been chosen in memory of local girl 

Alice Robinson, who passed away in November 2015 aged just 11 months. Alice was 

the daughter of Sedgefield residents William and Katy Robinson, good friends of the 

mayor and his family. 

 The Sir Bobby Robson Foundation, in memory of his mother Margaret Lines, who died 

in 2009 after a brave battle with cancer. Lines received care at the Freeman Hospital in 

Newcastle, where much of the foundation’s work is focused. 

 Friends of Sedgefield Harriers (FoSH), a charity that was founded to support amateur 

sport and improve sports provision in Sedgefield. FoSH is leading the campaign to 

build training facilities in Sedgefield that will benefit the hundreds of young people in 

Sedgefield who participate in sport. 

During his year as mayor, Chris Lines raised an incredible £7,200 towards his three chosen 

charities – The Lullaby Trust, Sir Bobby Robson Foundation, Friends of Sedgefield Harriers – 

and other local organisations. At the Annual Town Meeting on Tuesday 9th May 2017, Chris 

Lines presented cheques to the following location organisations: 



Taste & See, Pop-In, DIDO, Sedgefield Squash Club, Sedgefield Players, SPYS, Sedgefield 

Village Veterans, Sedgefield Development Trust, Sedgefield Lyrics Youth Choir, Lirica, One 

Step Forward, Sedgefield Youth FC, Sedgefield In Bloom, Sowers & Growers, Sedgefield 

Primary School PTA, Sedgefield Hardwick Primary School PTA, 1st Sedgefield Scout Group, 

Sedgefield Guides/Brownies. 

 

 


